[bookmark: _GoBack]Your child’s teacher may recommend that he/she participates in a group, or you may request that your child participate in a group. You will be informed of your child’s participation in a group. I will send home a note to you about any group that your child will be attending prior to the group starting. You may always call or email me with questions about the groups. Also, you may opt your child out of the group by calling me or emailing me. Some of the groups that have been offered in previous years are: stress busters, focusing groups (to help your child focus), various friendship (building and keeping) groups, bully-proofing groups, study skills groups, FISH groups, etc. *In the case that your child is requested to participate in a FISH (families in separate homes) group or a grief group (by you or by someone else), I will require one custodial parent or legal guardian to sign a permission slip before your child participates. Occasionally kids have lunch in my room. This is not considered a “group.”
